
 

SAINT PAUL SKYWAY
EXECUTIVE ORDER

 

 

MAYOR CARTER’S CURRENT EXECUTIVE ORDER, SIGNED 
IN FEBRUARY 2022, PERMITS THE TEMPORARY 

REDUCTION OF SKYWAY SYSTEM HOURS. 

Until further notice this 
skyway will be open each 
day between the hours of 
6:00 A.M. and 11:00 P.M. 

FOR INFORMATION AND COMPLAINTS, CALL 651-266-8989  OR 
DSI-INFORMATIONANDCOMPLAINTS@CI.STPAUL.MN.US 

FOR EMERGENCIES CALL 911 


